Town of Monroe
Recycle Committee

August 27, 2019
Meeting was held at the Monroe Town offices building at 7:30 pm
Members present were Rocky Bunnell, Alice Frazer, Keith Merchand, Daniel Kostruba, Audrey

Dimatties and Cameron Whitehead.

More thoughts were discussed about what to do to solve our problem — our next step is to see
if the program is cost effective with the recycle world.

Cameron is going to set up a meeting with the person in charge of recycling for Casella, who is
where we now send our materials.

More discussion on the times and days that the containers would be made available if we went
this route also who would man them — would it be volunteered or a paid position.

Our thoughts were that if this was used properly our costs would be reduced by a lot.

We also would like to have any more community members join our group or at least come to
our meetings

We will report our thoughts with the selectboard and set a date for our next meeting as soon as
we can meet with the representative from Casella.

Adjourned at 8:30pm
Respectfully summited by Keith Merchand — member of the committee




